Dear Parents and Players,

We are pleased to announce the return of our successful fundraising event: Soccer Field
Banners Sponsorship! This initiative not only helps support our team but also offers local
businesses an excellent opportunity for visibility within our community.

About the Sponsorship:

e New Sponsor: $250

e Returning Sponsor: $200

*  Each sponsor will receive a banner prominently displayed facing the soccer field,
showcasing their support throughout the season.

Player Participation:

Each player is encouraged to secure one sponsor. To streamline this process, we will provide a
link for sponsorship purchases. Players can forward this link to potential sponsors or use it
themselves to facilitate on-the-spot payments.

https://christiancenterschool.org/store/soccer-sponsor

Special Incentive:
As a token of our appreciation, any player who procures three or more banners will receive a
complimentary sweatshirt or warm-up.

Deadline:
Please ensure that all sponsorships are submitted by September 3rd.

Your participation in this fundraiser is crucial for the success of our team, and we are grateful for
your support and efforts in helping us reach our goal.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please feel free to contact us.
Thank you for your continued support of our soccer program.
Warm regards,

Tiffany Mills  208-964-2041



